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Date: August 5, 2010 
    
Subject: 10018C – Safety Recall – Revised 
  Accelerator Pedal Sticking 
  Revised Service Procedure, Parts Information, and 

Claims 
  Information Sections 
    
Models: 2009-2010 Pontiac Vibe 
    
To: All GM Dealers (except Saturn and HUMMER) 
    
Attention: General Manager, Service Manager, Parts Manager, 
  New Car Vehicle Manager, Used Car Vehicle Manager, 

and 
  Warranty Administrator 
 
 
  
 
The Service Procedure, Step 6.3, has been revised to remove the requirement to call the 
Technical Assistance Center if the clearance between the stopper and housing is greater than 
2.70 mm.  If the clearance is greater than 2.70 mm, dealers are to replace the pedal.  The part 
number for the pedal has been added to the Parts Information section and a new labor code has 
been added.  Step 12 in the Service Procedure has also been revised to remove programming 
instructions that are no longer applicable.  Please discard all copies of bulletin 10018B, issued 
February 2010. 
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